
Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a super fun-filled week this week

in Year 1! We started off the week with a lovely

Woodland Learning session in the sunshine. The

children were very lucky to discover some

chocolate eggs that the Easter Bunny had left

behind!

Friday 4th April 2025

The children did a great job at completing their hand puppets this week. They stitched

them together and decorated their puppets to look as close to their final designs as

possible.



On Thursday, we had a brilliant day for our ‘Castles and Fairytales Day’! The children all

looked amazing in their costumes! We started the day by making crowns, followed by a

jousting competition. Then we learnt how the symbols on a Coat of Arms have different

meanings and the children designed their own shields with pictures and symbols on. We

had a Who-wants-to-be-a-millionaire quiz about castles and the children did really well!

Finally, we completed our day with a Royal Banquet in the hall. Thank you so much for

the food contributions, they were very much appreciated!



Hope you have a lovely Easter break. We hope the children have a good rest 

and we look forward to welcoming them back to school in a few weeks! 

Mrs Mockler, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Glennon and Miss Hutchinson


